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Editor’s Comment  

Dear All,  

In this edition of the newsletter, you will 
find your personalized application for 
renewal of ACMAV membership.  May I 
draw your attention to the requirement that 
all members supply an e-mail address.  
The newsletter and all notices in 2005 will 
be sent by e-mail only!         

In addition you will find an invitation to our 
next update seminar to be held on 17-11-
2004. One of the speakers being our 
President, Frank Thien.    

There is more information about Project 
Africa, some congratulatory news and more 
information about our annual scientific 
conference which will be held on Queen’s 
Birthday long weekend in 2005.  

Mee Yoke Ling   ( ACMAV News Editor )  

All ACMAV Inc. members are welcome to contribute to this newletter.  
Please send all newsletter items to Mee Yoke Ling directly at meeyoke.ling@med.monash.edu.au  
or via ACMAV House. 



 
Calender of Events 
Date Event Venue 
February 20th 2005  Chinese New Year  

Yum Cha 
Fu Long Restaurant  

March 2005 Neurology Seminar – 
Multiple Sclerosis 

TBA 

April 2005 AGM TBA 

 

On behalf of the entire ACMAV 
committee we would like to congratulate 
Fiona and David Lam on the birth of 
Sarah Yu Ching LAM.  

Fiona and David have been active 
members of the committee and David 
has served as secretary and ACMAV 
webmaster in 2004.    

Best wishes for the future !    

  

In the last edition of ACMAV News, there was a report of a Humanitarian Project initiated by 
Ken Henry.  This is an acknowledgement of the many non-ACMAV members who made 
acontribution.  Thank you to - 

Dr Tham Yoke Chong  - donated a dental chair, 2 sterilisers, and overhead dental lamp. 
Dr. Brian Tyedin, Doncaster Road, Doncaster – a dentist who donated a steriliser. 
Jun & Julia Artemas who contributed a graphic design computer. 
Dr. Robert Gan (Orthodontist and Naturopath, 8 Wood St, Nunawading ph: 9878 7023 ) 
who donated 3 Hospital beds, 2 Dental Chairs and equipment and Keyboard. 
Brendan Eslick of "Clear Image Office Equipment Service" ph : 0411 203 056 (Sales, 
Service and Supplies of Copiers, Faxes and Laser Printers)  who donated a new cartridge 
for the Laser 6L and serviced the printer. 
Chemist Sam Choi who helped to purchase the medicine at cost price  

In addition a letter has been received from Dr. P. ErdeneChuluun, Medical Director, 
RenChinJugNai Hospital, Muren, , Outer Mongolia thanking us for the ECG machine.  

“ 15-9-2004 
This is to thank you very much for your kind donation of a much needed piece of medical 
equipment, the ECG machine to our hospital.  Our hospital operates on a shoe string budget with 
minimal subsidy from the provincial government, with 90% of the medical treatments provided 
free to the indigenous Kazakh population of this Husvghul province.    

Your kindness will be much appreciated by our people.” 



 
Preliminary Announcement 

ACMAV and ACCMA Annual Conference 2005 
Queen’s Birthday Weekend on 11th – 13th June 2005 

Park Hyatt Hotel  

Beyond Medicine …… Celebrating the 20th Anniversary of ACMAV  

Venue: 
The 2005 Conference will be held at Park Hyatt Hotel, it is located at the top end of Collins Street 
in what is undoubtedly one of Melbourne’s treasured historic precincts. Opposite Melbourne’s 
oldest cathedral, St Patrick’s, and bordered by century-old elm trees and the botanical expanse of 
the Fitzroy Gardens, Park Hyatt Melbourne provides a serene sanctuary from the bustling 
business district just a walk away. An ideal location to celebrate the 20th anniversary of ACMA 
(Victoria).  

Programme: 
The ACCMA and ACMAV conference will start of with afternoon tea at the Windsor Hotel with 
its luxurious Victorian ambience at 2.30 pm. The education programme will start on Sunday at 
Park Hyatt followed by dinner in the evening. The next day, we will start of with a short 
education programme at Shark Fin House and conclude the long weekend with Yum Cha lunch.  
Details of the social program will be announced in the next notice.  

Saturday, 11th June 2005 
2.30 pm    Registration  

3.00 pm – 4.30 pm  Afternoon Tea     
Grand Ballroom, Windsor Hotel       

Sunday, 12th June 2005   
Education Programme   The Ballroom, Park Hyatt Hotel 
(Programme is subject to change) 
9.00 am – 9.50 am  Registration and Morning Tea    

9.50 am – 12.00 pm  Session 1     

12.00 pm – 1.00 pm   Lunch     

1.00 pm – 3.00 pm  Session 2   

3.00 pm – 3.30 pm  Afternoon Tea     

3.30 pm – 5.00 pm  Session 3  

7.30 pm    Conference Dinner  
The Ballroom, Park Hyatt Hotel  

Monday, 13th June 2005 
Venue: Shark Fin House, 131 Little Bourke St, Melbourne 3000   
9.30 am – 10.50 pm  Session 4  

11.00 pm – 1.00 pm  Yum Cha Lunch, Shark Fin House 


